

## WHAT'S NEW...

We are so grateful for a wonderful start of the year, with 3 filled with the Holy Ghost and 2 baptized this month! God is doing a great work in this one family, with 6 members filled and baptized since November!

We are excited to share some big news with you, but that will have to wait until next months newsletter. It will be worth the wait!





## PRAISE REPORT/ PRAYER REQUEST

Please join us in prayer for this coming summer, from June to September. This is a pivotal time in our lives and ministry, and we need the direction of the Lord.

Please also pray for our fellow missionary workers, and our host church Pastor and his family, Pastor Higa.

## **PICTURES**







